
We are delighted to announce our Annual Virtual Careers Fair 

on Monday 3rd October from 11 to 3.00pm. 




This opportunity will be a fantastic way for you to meet over 1,000

students and recent graduates and your potential employees! 




The Fair is aimed at penultimate and final year students and 

recent Graduates who are interested in Graduate Employment

Opportunities, Work Experience and 

Limited Spaces Available so advisable to Book Early !

Employers Quotes from 2021

“All students have had great questions prepared and are really engaged”  

"The Students are all of a really good and relevant caliber, they also came
prepared with some really good questions” 

“I was delighted at the quality of the students”  
 

If you need further information, contact careers.galwaymayo@atu.ie


